
Ringshall report 

 

I visited Mr and Mrs Toomey of Bakers Corner to discuss their concerns 

regarding speeding traffic coming round the corner beside their property, 

which impacts on them safely exiting their home. 

I have sent an email to Highways suggesting possible improvements and shall 

follow up when I return from holiday.  I am due to meet my new community 

liaison engineer to discuss all my Highways queries so hopefully will be able to 

see what can be done. 

 

I took photographs of the signs at Carters Lane and Ware Road, which I 

forwarded to Highways and requested an estimate of costs to replace the 

signs. 

 

I met with your Chairman and Dan Luther to discuss Lower Farm Road.  There 

are two separate issues here, which will be reported at the Parish Council 

meeting.  I shall take forward the recommendations from the Parish Council to 

Highways. 

 

Cllr Kay Oakes 

 

 

 


